
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

About This Notice: To our valued customers: 
 
The following Panasonic Industry part numbers are being marked as Not Recommended for 
New Designs (NRFND) and will eventually be discontinued. We understand that this may 
cause some inconvenience, however, if we have recommended alternatives, please 
reference the attached documents or contact us directly. We appreciate your business and 
look forward to continuing to serve your needs. 

Features: Affected Models: Power supply, DCDC converter 

Effective Date: Immediate 

Affected Part(s) and/or Replacement(s): See attached Affected Parts List or contact Panasonic for more information. 

Datasheet(s): See attached Datasheet(s). 

Notes:  

Not Recommended for New Designs: ETQ-P5L* Power Inductor for Consumer (PCC-M125OL) 
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Affected Part Numbers

ETQ-P5LR50XFA

ETQ-P5LR60XFA




